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Tuesday, August 4th, 12:00 PM – 12:45 PM 
The UConn School of Engineering Professional 
Education program invites you to an exclusive                    
webinar for CSCE members only.  
 
The webinar is happening for members interested in enrolling in 
UConn’s Master of Engineering, Certificate Programs or taking 
classes on a non-degree basis. Information about admissions, 
program curriculum and upcoming course offerings as well as the 
latest details about new concentrations will be covered.  
 
A special focus will be on our new Bridge Engineering Advanced 
Engineering Certificate with a presentation on the course content 
from Bridge Engineering Certificate Program Director, Michael 
Culmo.  
 
Register Here: https://soeprofed.uconn.edu/meng-and-
engineering-certificate-webinars/  
 
For additional information about the program please visit 
https://soeprofed.uconn.edu/ or contact us at: 
 
UConn School of Engineering Professional Education 
371 Fairfield Way, Unit 4031 
University of Connecticut 
Storrs, CT 06269 - 4031 
 
soeprofed@uconn.edu 
Phone: (855) 740-4044 
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